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From: Anton Dance 
Sent: 21 November 2022 15:07
To: Planning Policy
Subject: Planning objection

Categories: Reg.18 consultation

I object strongly to the inclusion of the sites to the North East of Exmouth (Exmo_04a, Lymp_09, 
Lymp_10, Lymp_14) in the Local Plan which are not sustainable. Instead plans to build a new 
community in the area north of Hill Barton should be accelerated and to find more town centre sites in 
Exmouth 
 
Traffic in the brixington area is busy enough as it is without adding more houses. When i walk my 
children to brixington school from my house in St briac way, it can more often thay not take 5 minutes 
stood waiting to cross the road due to the sheer numbers of cars using the dining way road in rush 
hours, factoring in my son using a wheel chair means we are unable to cross as quickly, the speed limit 
is clearly 30mph which not many stick to. Trying to get a doctors appointment at raliegh surgery is 
usually met by a 2 week wait due to again, to many people and not enough capacity in the area. 
 
My work commute to access the m5 is met by standstill traffic coming from both routes out of exmouth, 
and what should take 15 minutes, takes on average 40minutes if I leave anytime after 730am, this is due 
lack of infrastructure and roads that aren't fit for the volume of traffic. 
 
Kind regards  
 
Anton  


